
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

LOS VAQUEROS RESERVOIR JOINT POWERS AUTHORITY 

FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

 The meeting of the Finance Committee of the Los Vaqueros Reservoir Joint Powers 

Authority regularly scheduled for Thursday, September 22, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. has been cancelled 

and will be rescheduled for Monday, September 26, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. 

 The agenda and materials for the rescheduled meeting will be posted on the Authority’s 

website at www.losvaquerosjpa.com in advance of that meeting. 

 

 

          Rose Perea   
       Clerk of the Board of Directors 

http://www.losvaquerosjpa.com/

